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Issued Date:  September 21, 2017 
 
Point of Contact:  Scott Hayden, Parks & Recreation Director, 308-233-3228 
 
Yanney Park Playground Temporarily Closed 
 
The west playground at Yanney Park will be closed for approximately one month, beginning 
the week of Monday, September 25, 2017, for a new playground surface to be installed.  
Charlie’s Playground to the east will remain open.  Please contact the Kearney Parks and 
Recreation Department at 308-233-3228 for further information. 
 
Check out our web site at www.cityofkearney.org. 
 
We are sending this News Release as a service to the news media and citizens of Kearney. 
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